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Literary Society
Is Accepted For
SAB Membership

On September 25th, the Student
Affairs Board unanimously ac-
cepted a new organization on cam-
pus. Every regularly enrolled stu-
dent of Guilford College is a mem-
ber of this organization, The Guil-
ford Literary Society. A student
activates his membership by merely
attending monthly meetings.

All major fields will be repre-
sented in the organization, and
programs for each will be sched-
uled. At these meetings prominent
leaders from all walks of life,
ranging from music to athletics,

will discuss the problems which |

arise in their work and which will
face the college graduates.

Another function of the society
will be to organize debating teams
on campus for the ‘stimulation of
inter-collegiate debating. It is note-
worthy that in the history of Guil-
ford several debating teams from
numerous campus societies have
functioned. It is hoped that this
tradition of intellectual discussion
of controversial issues will be re-
kindled.

Each semester the combined
campus activities of the society
will be culminated in the “The
Tad.” The council of the G.L.S.
will serve as the editorial board
for the magazine. Awards will be
presented for outstanding contri-
butions from all fields.

The program of the Guilford
Literary Society is constructed so
as to reach each and every student
of Guilford College. Everyone may
take advantage ot the many oppor-
tunities which are offered by this
new organization.

Floyd Moore To
Give Ward Lecture

J. Floyd Moore of Guilford’s De-
partment of Religion will deliver
the Ninth Ward Lecture, October
17, at 8:00 p.m. in Memorial Hall.

The popular religion professor
will have for his topic “Rufus
Jones, Luminous Friend.”

During the past three years,
Moore has made a study of all the
published writings of Rufus Jones
as well as many unpublished man-
uscripts and letters. This data gives
him a wide range of information
upon which he has made a pene-
trating and incisive analysis of
Rufus Jones’ religious philosophy
for the annual Founders Day lec-
ture.

The Quaker scholar completed
resident requirements for the Ph.D.
degree at Boston University dur-
ing a second leave of absence in
1957.

\Homecoming Queen To Be Announced At Game;
]Dance Begins At 8:30 p.m. In Gym Tomorrow

Who will she be? No one will know the homecoming queen u
are left to right, Janet Andrews, Mary Ellen White, Lucy Garcia, Gertiec Murrow, Margaret Haworth, Becke Black-
well, Wilma Lou Snipes, Betsey Winesett, Coreen Case, Janet Smith.

ntil half-time at the game tomorrow. Candidates

In recognition of President Mil-
ner’s twenty-fifth year as head
of Guilford College, outstanding
North Carolina and national edu-
cators will meet on campus Octo-
ber 16 and 17 for a Convocation
on Liberal Education.

Representatives from both pub-
lic and private colleges and univer-
sities will meet to review the past,
examine the present and plan for
the future in liberal arts teaching.
Included among those to be on
campus next week, in addition to
the presidents and others from
North Carolina institutions, are the
heads of all the Quaker schools in
the United States.

Dr. Franklin H. McNutt, retired
Dean of the Graduate School of
Woman’s College is the chairman
of the Convocation Committee.

The program of the convocation
which is being held in conjunction
with Guilford’s Founders Day ob-
servance next Friday will include
speakers of national and interna-
tional reputation.

The convocation begins Thurs-
day morning, October 16, at 10:15
with opening remarks by Capus
Waynick, Adjutant General of
North Carolina.

Dr. Arthur Hollis Edens, Presi-
dent of Duke University will ad-

NEWS BRIEFS

Individual pictures for the Quak-
er will be taken October 20-30.
Sign-up sheets will be posted in the
college union and should be signed
by Wednesday. Girls are to wear
dark sweaters and pearls; boys
should wear dark coats and ties
with white shirts. Pictures of senior
girls will be fade outs. A $1.00
sitting charge is to be paid when
the picture is made.

o o

The GuiLrorpian schedule is
now definitely arranged. Dates of

(Continued on page four)

dress the Convocation on- “The
Future of Liberal Education in
North Carolina” at 10:30 A.m.

A 12:30 p.m. luncheon will be
held in Founders Hall with re-
marks by Dr. McNutt.

At 3:00 p.M. the members of the
Convocation will hear “The Future
of Liberal Education in America”
from Stringfellow Barr, professor
of humanities, Newark College,
Rutgers University.

On Friday, October 17, which
is also Founders Day, the educa-
tors will hear Howard H. Brinton,

Liberal Education Convocation Will
Be Held Here On October 16-17

Director Emeritus, Pendle Hill,
speak on “Quakerism and Liberal
Education.”

Visiting ministers will have a
special luncheon at 12:30 p.Mm. in
Founders Hall.

Friday’s activities will end with
the Ninth Ward Lecture by J.
Floyd Moore of Guilford’s Religion
Department.

Robert H. Frazier, prominent
Greensboro attorney, will preside
over Thursday’s activities and Dr.
Harvey A. Ljung will preside over
the Founders Day Program.

Four new members of the Guil-

ing duties at the opening of the
fall semester. :

Joining the Economics and Busi-
ness Administration staff was E.
Kidd Lockard of West Virginia, as
associate professor. Prior to com-
ing to Guilford, Lockard taught at
Sue Bennett College in London,
Ky., from 1939 until 1941. He was
at Tennessee Wesleyan from 1944

until 1945 and at the University of
[ Miami in Florida in 1945-46. He
| taught at West Virginia Wesleyan
College from 1946 until this year.

New foreign language assistant
professor, Eugene H. Thompson,
Jr., taught for one year at the
Ecole Normale at Loches, France.
He received his M.A. degree at the
University of Kentucky and is cur-
rently working on his Ph.D. dis-
sertation. His previous teaching ex-
perience includes positions as in-
structor in French at the University
of Kentucky, instructor in French
and Spanish at Kentucky Wesleyan
and the University of Kansas City,
and part-time instructor in French
at Duke University.

ford College faculty began teach- |

LOCKARD, THOMPSON, SMITH,
SMYRE ARE FACULTY ADDITIONS

| Beginning duties as instructor
in natural science was Edwin A.
Smith. He received his M.S. de-
gree from Pennsylvania State Uni-
versity in 1953, and spent three

|ing of the

Guilford homecoming festivities,
already begun with the voting for
a queen, will reach a climax during
the half-time activities of Satur-
day’s football game between the
Guilford College Quakers and the
Emory-Henry Wasps. The crown-
1958 Homecoming
Queen will be the highlight during
the half-time intermission. Other
features will be a short welcome to
the alumni and students by Dr.
Clyde Milner, a parade of the
floats to be entered by the dorms,
presentation of trophies to the best
decorated dorms—both girls’ and
boys’—and to the most original and
attractive float. Music for the cele-
bration will be provided by the
Walnut Cove High School Band.

Dance Tomorrow NiGHT

The annual Homecoming Dance
will be tomorrow night from 8:30
until 11:30 p.Mm. in the gymnasium.
Dress will be semi-formal. The
theme for the dance will center
around “autumn” and the music
for dancing will be furnished by
Harold Gale’s band from Greens-
boro. Kay Burton is in charge of
the refreshments.

IN CHARGE OoF PROGRAM

A committee of faculty and stu-
dents, of which Gene Key, Alumni
Secretary, is the chairman, has
been in charge of the program for
the celebration of Homecoming.
Other committee members include
Graham Allen, Carol McBane, Mr.
Charles Hendricks, Dr. E. G. Pur-
dom, Dr. E. Daryl Kent, Mr, Wal-
ter Coble, Gertie Murrow, Mar-
garet Haworth, and Lee Andrews.

years teaching high school science,
mathematics, physics and chemis-
try; he later taught chemistry and
college algebra at the Pennsyl-
vania State University Center, Du
Bois, Pa. He is at present engaged
in graduate study toward the Ph.D.
degree from the University of
North Carolina.

Jerry Smyre of Mebane joined
the faculty as instructor in music
education. He received his master
of arts degree from Teachers Col-
lege, Columbia University, prior
to studying on a scholarship at the
American Conservatory in Fon-
tainbleau, France. He was soloist
with the Elon College Choir and
Teachers College Choir, and he
has performed in various oratorios
in several Southeastern states.

Left to right, Smyre, Lockard, Thompson, Dr. Milner, Smith




